
5. Additional information

1. Date and venue

2. Participants

3. Counterpart

Junior high school teachers from Tokyo’s Nerima Ward

Visit to Embassy of Paraguay in Japan

Date: Friday, November 4, 2022, 
          3:00 pm – 4:00 pm 
Venue: Embassy of Paraguay in Japan

6 teachers from 6 junior high schools in 
Nerima Ward, Tokyo

First Secretary and Ambassador’s 
Secretary, Embassy of the Republic of 
Paraguay in Japan

◆Teachers participating in study sessions on International Understanding 
Education in Nerima Ward expressed their wish to participate in an international 
exchange themselves. Which led to the realization of this exchange.

◆The Q & A session covered a wide variety of topics including Paraguay's national 
character, living environment, thoughts on peace, and music. 

◆In response to questions about the Paraguayan education system, it was 
explained that in Paraguay, students chose to attend school either in the 
morning or afternoon, and that primary education covered ages 6 to 15.

◆Participating teachers made comments such as, “I made a new discovery”.

4. Schedule

Explanation of the national flag, which has a 
different emblem on each side

Embassy Exchange 
Program

1. Overview of the activities of the Tokyo 

International Exchange Concierge

2. Exchange of opinions and Q & A session 

with embassy officials

3. Closing remarks and commemorative 

photos
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